WALDWICK PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT

155 SUMMIT AVENUE
WALDWICK, NEW JERSEY 07463

Paul D. Casarico, Ed. D. Phone 201-445-3131

Superintendent of Schools Fax 201-445-0584
casaricop @waldwick.k12.nj.us

September 2016

Dear ParenVGuardian/Reéident:
Re: Safety Concerns on Snow Days

Several situations have come to my attention regarding the recent snow day. Please be
advised that for the safety of your children and the protection of school property the
following measures must be adhered to:

e On days when schools are closed due to snow, access to school parking lots is
not permitted to allow for snow removal. Last Friday we had several incidents
where children narrowly avoided being hit by snow removal equipment while
playing on school property. In the future, cones or barricades will be placed
across the entrances of the parking lots until snow is removed.

¢ Please do not park your car in school parking lots during snow storms. Several
residents living adjacent to the school buildings have parked their cars in school
lots and prevented those areas from being plowed.

e The turf field will not be opened and the gates will be locked when it's covered
with snow. Residents shoveled portions of the turf field which can cause
potential damage. Under no circumstances can snow be removed from the turf
field.

e Please do not remove snow that accumulates on your vehicle on schoo‘l property.
This practice has been taking place at several school sites in the past and
creates additional work for our staff.

On behalf of the Waldwick Board of Education and Administration | thank you for your
attention to these matters. The safety of our students and the protection of our facilities
are of the highest importance to all of us.

Sincerely,

Dr. Paul D. 'Casarico
Superintendent of Schools
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